
Oconee County Regional Airport 

Directors Report: April 10, 2018 

 

AIRFIELD:  

- Cleaning of the storm water pond behind the Clemson club 

building and the future apron area has been completed.  

- There has been a situation with lots of mud between 

hangar E and the sheriff’s hangar. We had the county bring 

in mulch to resolve the issue. We have decided to use this 

free mulch in other areas of the airport also. 

- I met with the State last week; I am in the process of 

getting a quote for an annual Vegetation spraying 

program. (Explain)  

Operations: 

- The State denied the request to help fund our tower 

operations at this time. (explain) 

- I have worked out with Eastern Fuels to provide us with a 

three thousand Gallon Jet - A truck from September 1st 



until December 1st 2018 for CU game day weekends. 

(explain) 

SAFETY/SECURITY: 

N/A 

FBO FINANCIALS:  

- See attached 

CAPITAL PROJECTS: 

- The Independent Fee Estimate the FAA requested for work 

on our CIP for FY 2018 is complete and has been submitted 

to the Atlanta office.   

- Update from WK Dickson: They are working on the final 

grant application for the design work FY2018. This is the 

yes or no request for funding from the State and the FAA. 

They feel confident we will get the funding.  

TERMINAL/FACILITIES: 

- Hangar E office rental process is complete and has been 

approved by council and the lease is signed. 

 

 

 



PERSONNEL:  

- N/A 

 

OTHER: 

- Randy and Eddie to be reappointed. (explain) 

- Humane Society Event looks like it will be bigger this year 

depending on weather. I need help getting volunteers for 

parking and ramp safety.   

 

 


